
NEWS RELEASE 
 

SUPERIOR COURT OF CALIFORNIA • COUNTY OF SAN DIEGO 
Post Office Box 120128  •  San Diego, CA  92112-0128 

 
 

Release: Immediately Contact:     Emily Cox 
Date: 4/8/2021 Phone: (619) 844-2353 
    

 
 

San Diego Superior Court  
Announces Planned Website Closure 

sdcourt.ca.gov unavailable during planned power outage 
 
 

The San Diego Superior Court website (sdcourt.ca.gov) will not be available  

due to a planned power outage starting  

Friday, April 9 at 7:30 p.m. through Saturday, April 10 at 2:00 p.m. 

 

The outage will affect all San Diego Superior Court webpages and court systems, 

including the Court Index, Register of Actions and other court applications. 

 
#   #   # 

 


